
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION I 

631 PARK AVENUE 

KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

Consolidated Edison Company of 

New York, Inc.  
Attention: Mr. W. J. Cahill, Jr.  

Vice President 
4 Irving Place 
New York, New York 10003

MA - 197& 

License No. DPR-5 
DPR-26 

Insp. Nos. 75-11 
75-20 

Docket Nos,5Oa

Reference: Your letter dated February 17, 1976 
In response to our letter dated January 23, 1976 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions you 
documented in response to our correspondence. These actions and the 
information in your response to Deficiency C, will be evaluated further 
during a subsequent inspection of your licensed program.  

Based on telephone call on February 23, 1976 between Mr. Van Wyck of your 
staff and Mr. Reynolds of this office, it is our understanding that you 
are aware that the self reading dosimeter referred to on page 3 of your 
response does not meet the requirements of Technical Specification 6.13.1a.  
The device required by the technical specification is a continuously in
dicating, dose-rate instrument.  

Sincerely,

cc: A.  
W.  
S.  
J.  
A.

J mes P. O'Reilly 

Di ector 

E. Upton, Esquire 
Stein, Manager, Nuclear Power Generation Department 

Salay, Plant Manager 
M. Makepeace, Director, Technical Engineering 
Z. Roisman, Counsel for Citizens Co-nmittee for 

Protection of the Environment
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